Dear [Recipient's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to gently remind you about my college
application submitted on [Submission Date] for [Program Name] at [College/University Name]. |
understand that the application processing period can be quite busy, and | appreciate all the
efforts being made by the admissions team.

If there are any updates or additional information required from my side to assist in the process,
please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your attention to my application. | look forward to hearing from you soon.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Contact Information]

[Your Application ID (if applicable)]



